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Calendar Modifications for the 2023 – 2024 School Year

Background:
During contract bargaining with the BKEA teacher association this spring, one more contracted 
work day was added to the teacher work year. As a result, the master calendar for the coming 
school year needed to be modified to accept the additional work day.

Proposed is a modified calendar with the following changes:

A. The teacher workday on Columbus Day has been moved to the end of the first quarter, 
October 27, 2023;

B. Monday, April 1, 2024, has been changed from a student contact day to a teacher 
professional development day and work day; and

C. The last day of school has been moved back one day from May 29 to Thursday, May 30, 
2024.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to approve the revisions/modifications proposed on the attached 
calendar in accordance with the new teacher master contract.


